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Neil Cameron retires today as Clerk of the City of London Solicitors Company and Secretary of the 

City of London Law Society after 16 years in the role.  Neil’s term of office has seen many highlights 

including four Liverymen of the Company taking office as Lord Mayor, taking part in the Lord 

Mayor’s Show each year, the introduction of the City Solicitors Educational Trust Summer Schools 

which developed into the City Solicitors Horizons Initiative, instigating the Company’s support for the 

Cadet Unit of the 71st Irish Rifles in Camberwell and the introduction of corporate membership of 

the City of London Law Society.   

We are pleased to announce Neil Cameron’s successor as Mrs Linzi James.  Linzi joins the Company 

and the Society from the Sons & Friends of the Clergy where she served as Deputy Registrar for over 

nine years.  She said “I am delighted to be joining the City of London Solicitors’ Company and the 

City of London Law Society and I am looking forward to my new role in the City of London”.  
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Contacts: 

City of London Solicitors’ Company & City of London Law Society: 
 020 7329 2173 or mail@citysolicitors.org.uk 
 

The full range of City of London Solicitors’ Company and City of London Law Society activities can be 

viewed at: 

http://www.citysolicitors.org.uk 
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